Real Estate Committee
The LLA Real Estate Committee 2020 Report is as follows:
Due to the pandemic and its consequences, this Committee did not meet in 2020. We hoped to have an
informational meeting with the Register and Recorder, possibly jointly with the Estate, Probate committee,
but that will have to occur in 2021.

Thank you.

--Marc Drier, Esq



